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Thursday, 19 May 2016

Dear Parent/carer

On Thursday 23rd June 2016 Caterpillars, Ladybirds, Reception and Years 1/2 are having a visit from ZooLab. 

ZooLab Rangers help children to get up close and personal with real animals. The children get the chance to 
see, touch and handle animals, and to understand more. They cover everything from minibeasts and 
classifications to eco-environments and rainforests, habitats and eco-clubs. ZooLab is about fun and 
imagination – they take the children on a voyage of discovery, using the drama of storytelling to engage them 
in all sorts of ways! 

Children become active participants as they discover the joy of animals and the joy of learning through 
animals.

We are asking for a donation of £3.00 to cover the cost of having ZooLab in school which may not go ahead if 
we don’t get enough contributions. 

Yours sincerely

EYFS Year 1/2 

ZooLab-Thursday 23rd June 2016

I give permission for ………………………………………………. Class…………………..
to interact with ZooLab on Thursday 23rd June 2016 and enclose £3.00.


